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Council Agenda Report 
 
 

 
To: Mayor Farrer and the Honorable Members of the City Council 
 
Prepared by:  Robert DuBoux, Public Works Director/City Engineer 
 
Approved by: Reva Feldman, City Manager 
 
Date prepared:  June 24, 2020     Meeting date:        July 13, 2020 
 
Subject:  Dume Drive and Fernhill Drive Speed Humps 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 1) Receive recommendation from the Public Safety 
Commission on placing speed humps on Dume Drive and on Fernhill Drive between 
Grayfox Street and Cliffside Drive; and 2) Provide direction to staff and if, the direction is 
to proceed with the placement of speed humps on Dume Drive and on Fernhill Drive 
between Grayfox and Cliffside Drive, add this project to the Work Plan for Fiscal Year 
2020-2021. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:  Funding for this project is available in the Adopted Budget for Fiscal 
Year 2020-2021 in Account No. 310-9002-7901 (Annual Street Overlay).  
 
WORK PLAN: This item was not included in the Adopted Work Plan for Fiscal Year 2020-
2021. 
 
DISCUSSION:  At the January 8, 2020 Public Safety Commission meeting, staff provided 
the Commission a presentation regarding the installation of speed humps in the Point 
Dume neighborhood. Speed humps are a traffic calming device used to slow traffic speeds 
on residential roads to discourage excessive speeding.  The following streets in the Point 
Dume Neighborhood currently have speed humps: 
 

 Wildlife Road south from Fernhill Drive  
 Portshead Road from Pacific Coast Highway to Boniface Drive 
 Selfridge Drive 
 Grayfox south from Fernhill Drive 
 Zumirez Drive 
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At the conclusion of the staff presentation, the Commission recommended the installation 
of speed humps on Dume Drive and Fernhill Drive between Grayfox Street and Cliffside 
Drive.  
 
Due to the global pandemic, the recommendation from the Public Safety Commission was 
not presented to the Council. 
 
Staff is seeking direction from Council regarding the installation of the speed humps on 
Dume Drive and Fernhill Drive between Grayfox Street to Cliffside Drive.  If Council elects 
to move forward with these locations, staff can include this work with the upcoming Annual 
Street Maintenance project. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: None. 


